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I support Ordinance 250637.

I'm delighted that KC is ready to update the old nuisance code in ways that will improve the
health and biodiversity of our city. In particular I applaud the definition of managed natural
landscape to permit the enjoyment of plants growing to their “natural height and form”. This
key revision will allow the full lifecycle of plants to play out, which in turn allows the full
ecosystem of species, human and otherwise, to thrive interdependently as nature has always
intended. It constitutes real progress toward goals outlined in the Playbook and CPRP.

Thank you for your thoughtful work on these ordinance improvements.
Pat Spring

5645 Holmes St
KC MO 64110
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